
20th Dec 10th Jan

EYFS
N: Cody

R: Frankie
N: Ming Hin
R: Alannah

Year 1 Chloe Solitaire

Year 2 Kelsey Ela

Year 3 Faith Jenson

Year 4/5 Rishaan Nadia

Year 5/6 Max Kalen

Happy New Year!
* We have loved welcoming all the children back this week.  Their excitement to tell us about
their presents and experiences has really made us smile!  They have settled back into the
structure of the day well, I know I was ready to get back to a routine!
* We have welcomed 7 new children to our school this week. 4 in Nursery, 1 in Year 1, 1 in
Year 2 and 1 in Year 5.  All are settling brilliantly. 
* A few new clubs are starting this half term, which we are excited about: piano, school
newsletter and a new Stockport county club.  Look out for details.
* Mrs Quinn will be holding a coffee morning next Friday (17th).  This is an opportunity to
meet up, have a brew and an informal chat.  There is no agenda - just a friendly face and a
listening ear.  It would be great to meet together as a school community.  Please come to the
school office after drop off and we’ll welcome you in.
* Church - don’t forget to join us in church every Friday morning.  It’s a lovely end to the week,
very relaxed and Andy always makes everyone welcome.  Not forgetting there is tea and
biscuits!
Have the most wonderful weekend and stay safe in this cold weather.    
Mrs Emma Harding

1. School Highlights: 10th January 2025

Nursery: 86.8%    Reception: 91.9%
Year 1: 93.5%        Year 2: 93.5% 
Year 3: 93.9%        Year 4/5: 94.8% 
Year 5/6: 93.6%  

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

17.01.25: Coffee morning with Mrs Quinn
20.01.25: World religion Day
24.01.25: Non uniform day - local charity
donation
24.01.25: Year 1 class assembly
WB: 27.01.25: DT Fortnight - focus is FOOD
WB: 03.02.25: Children’s mental health week

4.stars of the fortnight


